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MARCH 2019 - 
Extra Measures

The start of March saw the unfortunate rise in 
Covid-19 or ‘Coronavirus’ which put the coun-
try in lockdown.

At Dementia Care TLC, we have been putting 
measures in place to ensure that all of our 
clients and staff are protected.

All staff wear visors, masks, aprons and gloves 
and care has been restricted to necessary care 
only. Temperatures of carers are recorded daily 
to keep on top of early symptom signs and we 
assure you that we take all of these measures 
seriously.

If you’d like to find out more on how we are 
operating during these times, please see our 
Covid-19 Safety Measures on our website 
which includes guidelines on what you need 
to be doing to ensure you do not spread the 
virus.

APRIL 2019 - 
Overwhelming Generiousity
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We have had some incredibly generous 
people helping with PPE production from 
around the country. 

First, we have Nicola Stent (bottom left) who 
works at Weston college making masks with 
filters for all of our staff. She has even created a 
Youtube video on how to make a face mask 
which is well worth a watch if you’d like to 
make one for yourself or your family.

Secondly, we have Sue Scott (bottom right) 
who has kindly been in contact to produce 
PPE for all of our staff and has been providing 
more PPE around the country for other 
organisations too.

What a wonderful bunch of people!


